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“Remember that the present day is given to you in order to gain the future day of eternity
and make a firm purpose to employ the day well for this intention.” – St. Francis de Sales

From the Mother General
Dear Friends of the Daughters of Mary,
	 The spring is a time filled with many events for us.  In our schools the Sisters are busy with practices 
for their spring concerts and school plays.  Plans for the high school sodality trips are underway, while the 
teachers are covering the last material before final exams.  At the Motherhouse, work for our new building 
continues.  We recently widened our property entrance and put in a delivery access.  Since we plan to submit 
the completed plans for building permits in May, our engineers and architect are steadily working to finish 

all the drawings.  The Postulants and 
Novices are helping to clean up the 
Motherhouse grounds and make the 
flower and vegetable gardens ready for 
planting.  We’ve also begun prepara-
tions for the annual ladies’ retreats in 
Round Top next month, for our sum-
mer catechism program, and for the 
vestition and profession ceremonies on 
July 2.  We share with you some pic-
tures of these many activities.
	 The Sisters and I are grateful for 
your prayers and support.  We continue 
remembering you and your intentions 
in our daily prayers.

    	          In the Sacred Heart,

	          Mother Mary Bosco, F.M.


